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17th October 2017

Dear patient
Thank you for signing up to the practice newsletter.
We are currently looking for patients registered with the surgery to join our patient participation group. This will involve the practice contacting you mostly by email to submit feedback and complete some short questionnaires. We may also on some occasions need to contact you by telephone or ask you to come along to some of our discussion groups and practice meetings.
The practice would like as many patients as possible to sign up to the group to allow for us to review patient feedback and to enable to us to provide you with a better service.
If you would like to join our group, please contact 01642 242880 and speak to either Vicky/Sue. Alternatively there are forms in reception you can complete and the practice will contact you with further information. 
We hope to hear from you soon!

Many Thanks
Vicky
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